
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Careers in law enforcement and public safety require increasing levels of 

STEM proficiency. To address this important need, these programs have been 
developed by the Science & Technology Education Partnership (STEP), 
Riverside Unified School District, the Riverside Police & Fire Departments & 
Bourns, Inc., with lead funding from the Motorola Solutions Foundation and 
support from Wells Fargo, NAVSEA Corona, Vocademy & Brilliant School Apps. 

Sixty high school students per each week-long Learning Lab session will 

receive free hands-on training, including the use of robots for surveillance and 
neutralization of threats, collection and utilization of crime scene evidence, 
analysis of big data, communication of findings for the prevention of crime and 
threats to public safety, disaster preparedness for hazards that may impact 
their area and trains them in basic disaster response skills, such as fire safety, 
light search and rescue, team organization, and disaster medical operations. 

STEP is pleased to offer these innovative Learning Lab programs to Riverside 

Unified School District students from Ramona, North and Arlington High 
Schools and to Woodcrest Christian High School.  
 
For more information about this and other STEP programs, please visit our 
websites: myscienceeducation.com  or stepconference.com. 

 

  

8:00am to 5:00pm 
Bourns, Inc. 
1200 Columbia Ave. 
Riverside, CA  92507 
 

 

 

July 24 – 28, 2017 Aug 14 - 18, 2017 


